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26th  September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
This year we have invited Outside The Box Productions for their Pantomime – Dick 
Whittington.  

 
This will be held for the whole school and 
preschool children (who attend on a Friday) to 
watch on Friday 13th December. 
 
Last year was an amazing show, which we all 
enjoyed together and is a great start to the festive 
season. 
 

 
The PTFA are kindly donating towards the cost, and therefore we are able to keep costs 
down and ask for a contribution of £3.50 per child. 
 
Payment will be set up on Parentpay shortly or cash can be paid to the school office. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 

 
Mr David Gordon 
Head Teacher 
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